
        MEMO 
 

  WASTEWATER 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen  

 

CC:  Jim Roach, City Administrator 

 

FROM: Kent A. Peetz, Director of Wastewater Utilities 

 

DATE:  April 27, 2022 

 

RE:  Wastewater Bond Election Question 

 

 

Attached you will find the proposed Ordinance which includes the Question to be placed on the 

August 2, 2022 election asking for approval of $10,100,000.00 in combined waterworks and 

sewerage system revenue bonds to support improvements at the Wastewater Treatment Facility. 


